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To whom it may concern,

I would like to voice my concern and disappointment in the proposed elimination of the deductible plan for City
 employees. If this option is eliminated, out of pocket costs will go up significantly for employees and their families.
 I do not see how removing this option would save the State any money either. In everything that I have read,
 nothing was mentioned about what the benefit of doing this would be. I hope you will reconsider this and vote to
 keep the City deductible plan.

Thank you,
Rebecca Qureishi

Sent from my iPhone
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